	Pre-K 1 Class Newsletter 
	January 6, 2020

	
Hi,

Happy New Year!  I hope you all had a nice break and are ready for a great year! We will be enjoying some fun snow activities as we get back into the routine of the day. 

Thank you for bringing back slippers, water bottles and extra clothes.  We always like to get out and enjoy the fresh air if it’s warm enough, so warm winter clothes for the day is appreciated.  Thank you!   

[bookmark: _GoBack]We will be having a show-and-share on Wednesday morning.  Kids may bring in one item or toy to show the class. I will send a reminder Tuesday afternoon. Thank you for helping kids keep toys in cubbies until it’s time to share.  

Specials will be starting later in January and February.  See you soon!

--Miss Laura 

	

Upcoming Dates:


· MLK Day- Monday, January 20th Open School closed 
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